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PreK 4s – 12th Grade: Service Learning Partner COLLECTION DRIVES 
 
Help	us	care	for	the	sick	&	underprivileged:		

• Sept.	-	May	 	 	 								Pop	Tops	Collection	Drive	for	Ronald	McDonald	House	(1st	Gr.	SLP)	
• Wed.,	Sept.	6th					 	 								School	Supplies	for	Amigos	for	Christ	in	Nicaragua	(3rd)	

	
	
Help	us	care	for	God’s	creation	on	the	Feast	Day	of	St.	Francis	of	Assisi:		

• Wed.,	Oct.	4th	 	 	 									PreK	4s	-5	Pet	Supplies	Drive	for	Atlanta	Humane	Society		
																																																															(PreK	4s	&	K)	

	 	 	 	 	 									6-12	Pet	Supplies	Drive	for	Canine	Assistants	(6th)	
Help	us	feed	the	hungry:		

• Wed.,	Nov.	15th		 	 									Snack	Drive	for	Ronald	McDonald	House	(1st)	
	 	 	 	 									Non-Perishable	Food	Drive	for	Hands	of	Christ	(4th)	
	

Help	us	clothe	the	naked	during	Advent:		 	 	 	
• Wed.,	Dec.	6th			 	 									Gently	Worn	Clothing	Drive	for	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Society	

	
	
Help	support	“children	helping	children”	during	Catholic	Schools	Week:		

• Tues.	Jan.	30th	–	Thurs.,	Feb.	1st				Digital	Fundraising	Competition	for	Missionary	Childhood	Assoc.	
	 	 	 										 									(more	information	coming)*	

• Wed.,	Jan.	31st			 										 									Collection	Drive	for	A	Beacon	of	Hope	(7th),	Catholic	Charities	(5th),	
	 	 	 	 									&	Center	for	Children	&	Young	Adults*	
	

Help	us	shelter	the	homeless	&	clothe	the	naked	during	Lent:		 	 	
• Wed.,	Mar.	6th			 	 									New	Clothing	Drive	for	Catholic	Charities	(5th)	Refugee		 	

	 	 	 	 									Resettlement*	
	
Help	us	continue	our	good	work	to	feed	the	hungry	during	Lent:		 	 	 	

• Wed.,	Mar.	27th		 	 									PreK	4s	-5	Non-Perishable	Food	Drive	for	Hands	of	Christ	(4th)		
	 	 	 	 	 									6-12	Non-Perishable	Food	Drive	for	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Society		
	
Help	us	end	the	school	year	by	caring	for	the	least	among	us,	the	unborn:		

• Wed.,	Apr.	24th	 	 									Baby	Items	Collection	Drive	for	A	Beacon	of	Hope	(7th)	
	
	
**Please	be	on	the	lookout	for	more	opportunities	to	give	throughout	the	school	year	organized	by	our	
Upper	School	students.		


